
Media Questions Of The Week
Can Bill Cosby make a comeback now that he has been released
from prison?Â 

Shoud  the  World  Anti-Doping  Agency  change  its  rules  on
recreational  marijuana  usage  because  it  is  legal  in  many
states now that Sha’ Carri Richardson tested positive and was
excluded from the 2020 Tokyo Olympics?Â 

Â 

Why didn’t Rolling Stone magazine want to explore the history
of Black gay artists that paved the way for Lil’ Nas X?Â  Â 

What I see is Lil Nas X breaking SO MUCH new ground that
hasnâ€™t  been  covered  by  anyone  before,  and  it  got  me
interested in digging back to the earliest music by queer
artists. From what Iâ€™ve been able to find so far, they were
almost all Black queer artists.

— Tweets by Michael (@mikeandcheeeese) July 7, 2021

Media Questions Of The Week

How will Bill Cosby’s prison sentence affect the legacy of The
Cosby Show?
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Will Spotify’s option to allow artists to directly upload
their music to the site be a better option for unknown artists
than Soundcloud because they are a bigger brand name?
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https://twitter.com/kanyewest/status/990263790368256000

 

What should Kanye West’s new album with the photo of his late
mother’s plastic surgeon on the cover be called?Â 

Will other radio stations follow Tom Joyner’s example after he
spoke with #MeToo movement founder Tarana Burke and agreed to
stop playing R. Kelly’s music?Â 

Will Bill Cosby’s lawyer successfully appeal his conviction
for sexual assault?Â 
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What did Lisa Bonet mean when she described Bill Cosby as
having “sinister energy” when she worked on The Cosby Show?Â 

Will Aaron McGruder follow through on his interest in possibly
rebootingÂ The Boondocks as a video game?Â 

What will happen to the Wu-Tang Clan album Once Upon A Time in
Shaolin now that Martin ShkreliÂ has to hand it over to the
court as part of his conviction for fraud?Â 
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